
 
 
 
 
HMRC - Credit Card Sales Campaign 
 
New Voluntary Tax Disclosure Opportunity For Businesses Taking Credit And Debit 
Card Payments. 
 
 
New powers mean HMRC has information from the UK’s merchant acquirers – the companies that 

process all card payment transactions – to find out the number and value of transactions completed 

by every business that accepts card payments. HMRC does not receive any personal data identifying 

the card owners or card numbers. 

 

HMRC is already using the information to track down businesses that have not registered to pay tax 

and in the coming months will begin to target businesses that are declaring some, but not all, of 

their income. 

 

Whilst the majority of businesses pay the right amount of tax, HMRC is giving those that have not 

the chance to come forward now voluntarily and pay the tax they owe.  Businesses that come 

forward will benefit from the best terms available- rather than waiting for HMRC to catch up with 

them and face a much larger bill. 

 

More information about the voluntary tax disclosure opportunity is here: 

https://www.gov.uk/creditcardsales  
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